
Grace Weekly

content that readers should find
useful and informative. Apart
from the content, newsletters
must be able to attract readers
with its great layout and its
choice of fonts. Build an overall
look that the school community
can easily distinguish and set
apart from other print
publications.
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A flashback to the fourth graders in August!



Grace Academy

It is an exciting time here at Grace
Academy. We have completed our
first quarter and are well into the
second. Field trips are being planned
and Thanksgiving parties are just
around the corner!
Please join us in showing your
thankfulness for your student's
teacher by volunteering to cover the
lunch hour on Wednesday, November
17th for the Appreciation Luncheon.
Also in this issue, enjoy the photos of
the sixth grade Geography projects.

Upcoming Events

November 11
3rd Grade Field Trip to New River

State Park
November 17

Faculty & Staff Appreciation
Luncheon

November 24, 25, 26
Thanksgiving Break

Dec 3
Boys and Girl's Basketball @

Cornerstone Academy







Lost and Found

News Around Campus

Do any of these items belong to your child? Please have
them ask for the item at the front desk. Anytime you are
missing a lunch box, water bottle, or clothing item, please
come into the school and look through the lost and found.

Sixth Grade Flag Projects
Mrs. Plyler tasked her sixth grade students to recreate flags for
the states they are studying in Geography class. Each student was
assigned a state and had to research the history, symbolism, and
imagery of its flag. The projects will serve as decoration for the
State and World Fair during which students will present reports on
their states as well as fix food dishes that the state is famous for.
Stay tuned for pictures of this event coming soon. Enjoy these
recreations!

Volunteers Needed, Please
On Wednesday, November 17th, our teachers and staff will
have an appreciation luncheon. In order for teachers to be
able to enjoy their special meal, we ask for volunteers to
monitor the lunch and recess time for classes. Volunteers for
grades 6-7 are needed from 11:00am to 11:45am. Those
covering K-5th grade classes should plan on arriving at
11:45am and staying until approximately 1:00pm. If you are
able to supervise this time for a classroom, please call/text
the school office at 828.773.7830 or email Jill.

Third Grade Pollination Presentation
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